
 
 
 
DATE:  November 14, 2019  
 
TO:  Mayor Satya Rhodes Conway and Members of the Madison Common Council 
      
FROM:  Judge Doyle Project Coordination Team 
 
RE:  Addendum to the Judge Doyle Project Third Quarter Report 
 
In the Judge Doyle Project Third Quarter Report you received last month, we reported that the occupancy 
permit for the City’s new Wilson Street Garage on Block 88 would be issued before year end. Due to the 
early onset of winter, the coordination between the garage and Podium construction, the timing of the 
punch-list process and the City’s desire to ensure that the construction is completed in a high-quality 
manner, the date for the Certificate of Occupancy has been pushed back to after the winter holidays into 
January. With the Government East Ramp open, we do not have a deadline to close it and feel the extra 
few weeks will ensure a successful completion to the garage element of the project. Completion of the 
Podium element will continue into February. 
 
We wanted to make sure you were aware of the current plan for the opening of the Wilson Street Garage.  


